
 
 

MEMO TO: Committee as a Whole, Public Safety 

FROM: Kristi Wilson, Chief of Police  

DATE: September 4, 2018  

SUBJECT: Approve the amendment to the Interlocal Agreement (ILA) between the City of 

Redmond and the City of Duvall for dispatch communication services. 
..body 
 
.. 
 

I. PURPOSE  ☐  For Info Only    ☐  Potential Agenda Item    ☒  Scheduled for   

                 Council Action 
..recommendation 
 

II. RECOMMENDATION 

 

Approve the amendment to the Interlocal Agreement (ILA) between the City of Redmond 

and the City of Duvall for dispatch communication services. 
..body 
 

 

III. DEPARTMENT CONTACTS 

 

Kristi Wilson, Chief of Police        425-556-2529 

Erik Scairpon, Captain                   425-556-2611 

Sheryl Mullen, Support Services Manager  425-556-2561 

 

IV. DESCRIPTION/BACKGROUND 

 

The City of Redmond entered into an Interlocal Agreement (#8590) in December 2017 

with the City of Duvall for dispatch communications services.  The agreement was for a 2-

year period beginning January 1, 2018 and expiring on December 31, 2019.  The City of 

Duvall operates on a 2-year budget cycle.  The purpose of this amendment is to extend the 

ILA for a 1-year period bringing it into alignment with their budget process timeline.   

 

A. Analysis (Please include process to-date and any service delivery or fiscal 

considerations.) 

      This ILA was approved by Jim Haney on August 23, 2018.  

      This ILA will allow the Redmond Police Department Communications to provide 911    

      Call receiving and dispatching of services to the City of Duvall for an additional year. 

      This ILA will provide additional funding of $119,875.00 for January 1, 2020 through 

      December 31, 2020. 

 

V. TIME CONSTRAINTS 

 

None 



 

 

VI. LIST OF ATTACHMENTS 

 

Attachment A:  Duvall Dispatch ILA 2018 – 2019 

Attachment B:  Duvall Dispatch ILA Amendment 

 

 

 


